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Republic of the Philippines
PBepartment of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

*
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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023-315

To: MERCY M. DELA CRUZ RN,EDL

Subject: NATIONAL LEAGUE OF PHILIPPINE GOVERNMENT NURSES, INC. (NLPGNI)
FIRST DAVAO REGION CONFERENCE CUM TRAINING -WORKSHOP ON THE
PHILIPPINE BLOOD SERVICES PROGRAM PREPARATION

Date: September 19, 2023

1. In line with the NATIONAL LEAGUE OF PHILIPPINE GOVERNMENT NURSES,
INC. (NLPGNI) FIRST DAVAO REGION CONFERENCE CUM TRAINING/WORK-
SHOP on the PHILIPPINE BLOOD SERVICES PROGRAM preparation for the
logistics and resource management, on September 21, 2023, you are hereby
allowed to join as chairman of the Preparation Committee at Mercy Mom’s Place,

Blk. 1 Lot 17, Villa Paraiso, Brgy. Visayan Village, Tagum City, Davao del Norte,
on OFFICIAL BUSINESS.

2. Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) for all participants shall be applied at all times.

3. For your perusal and guidance.

REYNAm;RIDA, CESOV

Schools Division Superintendent
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National League of Philippine Government Nurses, Inc.
RegiowXI
Davao Del Norte Chapter

September 19, 2023, 2023

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA CESO V
Schols Division Superintendent
Division of Davao Del Norte

Sir:
Greetings in His most precious name Jesus Christ!

Come September 22, 2023 shall be the NLPGNI FIRST DAVAO REGION CONFERENCE CUM

TRAINING -WORKSHOP ON THE PHILIPPINE BLOOD SERVICES PROGRAM and as host

Chapter, the logistics and resource management as part of the crucial preparations, are under
my care being the chairperson of the Preparation Committee.

Cognizant to this, the undersigned is requesting your good office to please allow me to work with
the team for the above-mentioned purpose, on September 21, 2023, 8:00 a.m. at Mercy
Mom'’s Place, Blk. 1 Lot 17, Villa Paraiso, Brgy. Visayan Village, Tagum City, Davao del
Norte, on OFFICIAL BUSINESS,

Please accept my sincerest thanks for your positive response to this request, as this shall give
remarkable impact to the success of the said endeavor.

God bless and more power from Him!

Very truly yours,




